
Resident Appeal for Improved Police Surveillance 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Local Police Department Name] 

Address: [Police Department Address] 

Dear [Chief of Police/Officer's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a resident of [Your 

Neighborhood/Community]. I am writing to bring to your attention the growing concerns 

regarding safety and security in our area, particularly in light of recent incidents that have 

impacted our community. 

Over the past few months, there have been several reports of [briefly describe incidents, e.g., 

break-ins, vandalism, etc.]. These occurrences have not only caused distress among residents but 

have also led to a sense of unease as we go about our daily lives. As a community, we believe 

that enhanced police surveillance could greatly improve our safety and deter future criminal 

activities. 

We kindly request the following measures be considered: 

• Increased police patrols in high-risk areas. 

• Installation of surveillance cameras in strategic locations. 

• Regular community meetings to discuss safety concerns. 

We appreciate the efforts made by your department to keep our community safe and believe that 

with improved surveillance, we can work together to create a safer environment for all residents. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to your prompt response and continued 

collaboration in ensuring the safety of our neighborhood. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[Your Email]  

[Optional: Neighborhood Association Name] 


